
Thank you for collaborating in our mission of providing Christian education and formation to the young,
especially the poor and women at risk.



Dear Family and Friends,

Feel all the Sisters of Mary Immaculate Province close to you in prayer, gratitude, and

affection. May the power of the Resurrection show us the way through our trials to be

instruments in being a part of God’s plan to create a new heaven and a new earth. The Lord

is truly risen, alleluia!

With gratitude,

The Salesian Sisters of the Western Province

We are excited to announce that we are hosting our 2nd Annual Salesian Sisters Fun Nun

Run. Your support can have a huge impact on our ministry with young people and we thank

you from the bottom of our hearts for your generosity. This year, the run will take place both

in-person and virtually from May 6 - 13th throughout our province. You can support the

Sisters as they participate in the run or you can sign-up to join the run too!  Make a donation

or register now at https://runsignup.com/funnunrun

 

When:  May 6 - 13th (any time)                  

Where: Virtual and in-person (anywhere in the world)

Run Length:  Run, walk, or roll any distance                  

COST: Donation-based 

https://runsignup.com/Race/TX/SanAntonio/SalesianSistersFunRun
https://runsignup.com/Race/SalesianSistersFunRun/Page-2
https://runsignup.com/Race/SalesianSistersFunRun/Page-2
https://runsignup.com/funnunrun


We Love Camp, Yes We Do!
Summer is approaching and the Salesian Sisters are looking forward to the camp season

just as much as the kids are! We are excited to host in-person camps for kids and teens in

San Antonio, Houston, and the Diocese of Colorado Springs. There are also virtual camp

options as well! Our Sisters and volunteers create a fun and safe environment for youth

focused on faith, virtues, and friendships. Space is limited, so click here to register your kids

now.

https://salesiansisterswest.org/summer-camps


On August 5, 2022, we will celebrate the 150th anniversary of the founding of our Institute of

the Daughters of Mary Help of Christians. Come celebrate with us at the Salesian Family Fun

Fest on Saturday, August 6th at St. John Bosco School in San Antonio, Texas. Click here for

complete details and to learn more about other events throughout our province as we

celebrate 150 years with joy and gratitude.

https://salesiansisterswest.org/who-we-are/150th-celebration
https://salesiansisterswest.org/who-we-are/150th-celebration


Blessed with Vocations
We are blessed to have 20 young women in various stages of religious formation. Please

pray in a special way for our second-year Novices who will be making their first vows as

Daughters of Mary Help of Christians on August 5th.

If you know any young women discerning religious life, let them know about our upcoming

discernment opportunities. Learn more at https://salesiansisterswest.org/vocations

Highlights Around the Province

https://salesiansisterswest.org/vocations/vocation-events


​"You are our collaborators in whatever is to be done for the glory of God."
- St. John Bosco

Dept. of Mission Advancement
6019 Buena Vista St. • San Antonio, TX 78237
• dma@salesiansisterswest.org • 210-431-4999

website: salesiansisterswest.org

Donate Now

 ​  ​  ​

mailto:dma@salesiansisterswest.org
https://www.salesiansisterswest.org/
https://salesiansisterswest.org/support-our-mission/donate-now
https://www.facebook.com/SalesianSistersWest/
https://www.instagram.com/salesiansisterswest24/
https://www.youtube.com/c/salesiansisterswest

